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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 3 Trip to Exchange Park, Eyres Monsell  
 
On Thursday 27 May 2021 we will be taking our Year 3 pupils to the park. 
 
We will be leaving the school at 11:30am so that we can have a picnic at the park.  We 
aim to be back at school by 2:00pm.  We will be walking to the park.    
 
It is important that we can identify the pupils quickly and easily so we are asking all 
pupils come in their school uniform.  We suggest they wear sensible shoes.   
 
Those children whose behaviour is not to the Academy’s expectations unfortunately 
will not be able to participate in this trip due to putting themselves and others at risk.  
The class teacher will inform you if your child is unable to participate on this occasion.  
They will be expected to attend school and will continue their learning on the school 
site. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the trip, please speak to the class teacher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Pancholi 
 
Mrs Pancholi 
KS1 Lead 
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